
 
Active parishioner status must be maintained for a family to continue to receive  

the reduced parishioner tuition rate. 
If at a periodic review a family is changed from Active Parishioner Status to Non Active Parishioner Status 

due to not meeting the active criteria set, the family will not continue to receive the Active Parishioner 
Tuition Rate and will not continue to receive tuition assistance (if received) from Blessed Sacrament 

Church for 2024-2025. The tuition rate will be adjusted to All Others.  The family cannot qualify for Active 
Parishioner Tuition Rate again until the 2025-2026 school year. 

 

                    

 
 

Blessed Sacrament Catholic Church                     Father Arnulfo Jara Galvez, Pastor 
 
Blessed Sacrament Catholic School students, who are from families that are Active members at Blessed 
Sacrament Church, are eligible for the reduced parishioner tuition rate. Blessed Sacrament Parish verifies the 
active parishioner status of their families according to our specific, parish- established criteria. 

To receive BSCS Parishioner Tuition Rate, new and returning families must meet all criteria 
below by June 1st, when a review for Active Parishioner Status will take place.   

Verification is needed for the “Parishioner” tuition rate to be assigned. 
 

Any family joining BSCC who is currently verified as an Active Parishioner at their current Parish may submit a 
letter from their Priest to transfer Active Status. 

Any family who does not meet all criteria by June 1st will have to wait until the 2025-2026        
school year to qualify for the Active Parishioner rate. 

A “Registered and Active” family/individual is one who: 
 

1. Has been formally registered and participating in the life of the parish for at least 3 consecutive months. 
2. Participates in Worship through weekly attendance at Weekend Masses. 

3. Places envelopes weekly in the offertory, even if empty. 
 

• If you give online, please turn in your empty envelopes weekly at Mass and check "I give online”. 
• If you contribute periodically through the collection, please remember to put in envelopes weekly, even if 

empty, and mark "I attended Mass”. 
•   

• Contributions in cash can only be considered when presented in a parish envelope. 
•   

• Multiple envelopes put in at a weekend Mass will be considered participation for that one Mass. 
•   

• Envelopes dropped off or mailed will not be considered participation at Mass. 
•   

• Blank Green envelopes are available in the church if needed. 
 

Families must be Active Members of the Parish for a child to be eligible to receive a Sacrament. 
 

 

  I have read and accept the criteria to be considered an active member of the parish. Check box 
 

  Signature   Date   
 

  Print Name   Phone #   
 

  You may email this form to: karthurs@scbss.org or bring it to the school office. 
rev. 12.6.23 

ACTIVE PARISHIONER CRITERIA  
2024-2025 
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